
McKinney Community Development Corporation 

Finance Committee Meeting 

June 17, 2020 

The McKinney Community Development Corporation Executive Committee met 

via Zoom Meeting at 2:30 on June 17, 2020.  

MCDC board members present: Chairman Jackie Brewer, Treasurer Angela 

Richardson-Woods and Board member David Kelly. 

Staff present: MCDC President Cindy Schneible, City Manager Paul Grimes, 

Assistant City Manager Barry Shelton and Strategic Services Manager Trevor Minyard.  

Purpose of the meeting was to discuss Project #20-09.  

The meeting was adjourned at approximately 3:24 p.m. 

       

Mary Barnes-Tilley, Secretary 


